
 

 

         
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY         

23 March 2021 

Excellency,   

I have the honour to transmit a letter dated 22 March 2021, from H.E.  
Ms. Egriselda Aracely González López, Permanent Representative of El Salvador and H.E.  
Mr. Michal Mlynár, Permanent Representative of Slovakia, the co-Chairs of the Ad Hoc 
Working Group (AHWG) on Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly, regarding the 
Informal Dialogue between Permanent Missions and the United Nations Secretariat scheduled 
for Thursday 25 March at 3.00pm in the General Assembly Hall. 
 

The Informal Dialogue will include a briefing on the Secretary-General’s analysis of the 
impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on the work of the General Assembly. 
 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.    

                               

Volkan BOZKIR  

 

 

 

 
 
All Permanent Missions  
and Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 
  



 

 

  
 

 

23 March 2021 
 

 
Excellency, 

 
We have the honour to address you in our capacity as Co-chairs of the Ad Hoc Working Group 

on Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly (AHWG) during the 75th Session of the General 

Assembly. 

 



There will be no pre-established list of speakers for this meeting. Delegations wishing to take the 

floor will be invited to press the microphone button on the console before them in the General 

Assembly Hall during the meeting. 

 
In view of the limited time of the interactive dialogue, we kindly suggest to delegations to limit 

their statements to 5 minutes, with the exception of statements made on behalf of group of 

delegations, which can be extended to 7 minutes. To facilitate interpretation, delegations are kindly 

requested to email their statements to estatements@un.org at least 1 hour in advance of their delivery, 

indicating the title of the AHWG in the subject line. 

 
Considering the current circumstances, we believe that this Session has considerable political 

significance for the work of the United Nations. For this reason, we would like to encourage you to 

take an active part in this meeting and the work of the AHWG. It is only through shared ownership 

and responsibility that we can achieve further substantive progress in the revitalization of the work 

of the General Assembly. 

 
 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 
 

 

 

Egriselda López 

Ambassador 

Michal Mlynár 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of El Salvador 

to the United Nations 

Permanent Representative of Slovakia 

to the United Nations 
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